LETTER OF APPRECIATION

One of our patients writes as fol-
lows: ‘I wish on behalf of myself and
fellow-patients to thank both you and
your staff and shareholders of the
Massey-Harris firm for the beautiful
Home you have equipped for us in
which we may regain our health and
strength. Having been in Hospital
for fourteen months, being wounded
on April 23rd, 1915, shot through the
lungs and groin, and having had a

pretty tough time most of that fourteen
months, you can guess how thankful I
am to have such a fine healthy spot and
such good care and attention as we have
at Kingswood, and how deeply indebted
I am to the Massey-Harris firm for
providing same,

Yours very gratefully,

(Sgd.) W. E. Norman,
1st:B. C. Reg't.

One of the Wards.




